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Cuddington Primary School 
Ash Road, Cuddington, 
Cheshire, CW8 2NY 
 
Phone: 01270360030 
Email: admin@cuddington.cheshire.sch.uk 
 
Headteacher: Mrs B Hacking 
Monday 6th January 2025 Dear families, 

I hope you are all well on this sunny and frosty afternoon. I continue to enjoy my warm reception at Cuddington, and 

am looking forward to KS2 Celebration Assembly tomorrow with our children and staff. 

Family Survey: 

Last week, I said I would contact you with the opportunity to have your voice heard. I can now share the Family 

survey with you, for which we would be very grateful if you could reply. I will be collating responses by 6pm next 

Tuesday, so I hope you may be able to find 5 minutes over the weekend to grab a hot drink and complete the 

questionnaire. 

Here is the survey link: 

https://shorturl.at/ernGy 

Family drop-in sessions: 

These will be held next Thursday and Friday, and appointments will be available using the Parent Evening systems in 

School Spider. Slots will be made available today and you will receive a notification that you can make a booking. 

For those of you who I have spoken with already, I hope you can see how committed we are to build relationships 

with our families. 

With best wishes for the year ahead, 

 

Mrs Beth Hacking 

Headteacher 
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